
 

 

Paris, March 5th 2020 

 
 

The Harmonie Mutuelle Semi de Paris 2020 and the Schneider Electric 

Marathon de Paris have both been moved to Sunday 6th September and the 18th 

October respectively 
 

Immediately after the cancellation of the Harmonie Mutuelle Semi de Paris 48 hours before the start, 

the teams from the Mairie de Paris and the Amaury Sport Organisation came together to find a new date 

for the event. We are pleased to announce that the Harmonie Mutuelle Semi de Paris 2020 will take 

place on Sunday 6th September. 

 

Regarding the Schneider Electric Marathon de Paris, we have reached an agreement with the Mairie de 

Paris to move the Schneider Electric Marathon de Paris to the 18th October with the aim of avoiding any 

last-minute cancellation. The practical changes concerning these two events will be communicated to 

the competitors shortly.  
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